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Town of Pendleton 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the PLANNING BOARD of the 

Town of Pendleton at the Town Hall, 6570 Campbell Boulevard, Pendleton, New York, 14094 at 7:50 

PM on the 19
th

 day of June 2018 for: 

 

                         Howard Urban 

                         C/O Vincent Ginestre 

                         450 Sweeney Street 

                         N. Tonawanda, New York 14120 

 

To consider a request for a Three Lot Minor Subdivision/Resubdivision on parcels located on the west 

side of S. Transit Road just north of Tonawanda Creek Road. 

 

Size of Parcels: Approximately 43 acres 

 

Current Zoning: CO-2 Medium Commercial 

 

All interested parties will be heard.  

 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Deborah K. Maurer, Town Clerk 

 

 

Date:  June 8, 2018 

 

Please publish:  June 14, 2018 

 

 


